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Approved Provider List for Transfer from Hospital and Urgent Care

Reference: DN109763

Period of Contract: March 2016 to June 2016

Liverpool City Council in conjunction with Liverpool CCG is looking to admit a number of new home care providers not currently under contract to provide a personal care service with Liverpool City Council onto a short-term approved provider list to assist in the Transfer of Hospital and Urgent Care for a defined period of time (March 2016 to June 2016). 
The aim of this opportunity is to create additional short term capacity within the home care market in order to assist in the speedier discharge of people deemed ready for discharge from hospital or other bed based health environments or urgent care settings – this includes Aintree Hospital, The Royal Liverpool and Broadgreen University Hospitals, ERT, LCC Outreach, Intermediate Care and LCC Reablement Hubs
Services commissioned from providers under the short term approved provider list will be commissioned for a short period only (generally a maximum of six weeks) after which the service will be transferred to one of the Council’s existing contracted providers should the person require ongoing support and opt to receive services commissioned by the Council.
The Council will pay an hourly rate of £13.55 per hour for services accepted and started within 24hrs for individual service users up to a maximum of six weeks.   After six weeks, if any service to an individual is continued short term, the Council will revert to its usual rate of £11.88 for services. In order to ensure that Providers can deliver under this contract they need to ensure that they have staff available to deliver care within the stipulated timeframes.
The Council anticipates that it will spend in the region of £260,000 in total across all providers over the period the list in is operation.   The Council cannot guarantee that any provider admitted to the List will be offered any services or services to any minimum value.       

If you are interested in becoming a short term approved personal care provider please complete the documentation on The Chest by 10.00 am on 15th February 2016.
